
Fall Conference 
November 10-13, 2020 - NEW FORMAT, SAME HIGH QUALITY 
 
DYNAMIC SPEAKERS. VALUABLE TRUSTEE TRAINING. SHARE BEST PRACTICES 
SACRS Board of Directors is proud to announce the first online-virtual SACRS Annual 
Fall Conference being held November 10-14, 2020. 
Originally scheduled to be an in-person conference, the Fall conference will 
transition to a virtual format, while still retaining its reputation for value to public 
pension trustees and affiliate members. It's your chance to network with over 700 
like-minded colleagues, brush up on the latest investment strategies, and get current 
on pension-related legislation. 
 
Expect dynamic speakers, valuable trustee training, and the opportunity to share 
best practices with your professional peers 
 
SAFE AND INSIGHTFUL 
SACRS Annual Fall Conference 2020 attendees will enjoy a safe and convenient way 
to advance their education, as they practice CDC social distancing 
recommendations.  The Conference will offer attendees valuable insights on 
investment, legislative and operation/benefit matters impacting our public pension 
systems today.  There will be general sessions, breakout sessions, networking 
opportunities, even a self-care fun run and yoga session to get attendees ready to 
engage. 
 
SESSIONS & ACTIVITIES 
The virtual event includes: 
- Two Certificate Sessions 

- Five General Sessions 
- Afternoon Breakout Sessions 
- SACRS Wellness Sessions -Virtual Yoga and Fun Run 

- Two Networking Lunch Breaks 
- Three Days of Networking Hall Experience 
- Annual Business Meeting 
 
NETWORKING HALL 
Connect with SACRS conference attendees! Each virtual booth can be customized to 
include exhibitors branding. Exhibitors can also include educational materials and 
pre-recorded product demos that can be downloaded by attendees. You'll have the 
ability to communicate with attendees either by chat or video. Make appointments 
and schedule meet ups! Networking Hall will be accessible Noon on Tuesday, 
November 10 through 6 pm on Thursday, November 12. For more information 
contact SACRS office at SACRS@SACRS.org. 


